
URÍA MENÉNDEZ ADVISES PRISA ON SANTILLANA ACQUISITION
Posted on 17/04/2019

Category: Archive

Uría Menéndez advised Prisa on the acquisition of 25 per cent of the publisher Santillana.
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Prisa, the publisher of El País, acquired Santillana from
Victoria Capital Partners.

The deal was valued at €312.5 million.

Prisa’s 2018 revenue stood at €298 million, up 10.3 per cent the previous year.

 


